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The Skagway Brewing Company supports Senate Bill 52. It is the product of eight years of
stakeholder engagement, with meaningful improvements for public health, public safety, and all
three tiers of the industry. The BGA and CHARR worked this past year to come to an agreement,
so that both entities can fully support SB 52. Language has been drafted that addresses
entertainment, operating hours, and creates a more balanced and healthy industry. We would ask
legislators support these changes.

Thank you for your time,

Mike Healy
General Manager
Skagway Brewing Company
www.skagwaybrewing.com
(907) 973-2337 (mobile)
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